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74 Leacroft Road 
Penkridge 

Staffs 
ST19 5BU 

 
0781 321 7576 

sandie.morris@blackrosesolutions.co.uk 
 

2nd November 2022 
 
 
Dear Hilary and Kate, 
 
 

Rugeley Town Council – Interim Internal Audit 2022/23 
 

 
I confirm that I have carried out an examination of your accounts and procedures, in 
accordance with the requirements of the Accounts and Audit Regulations 2015. 
 
 
I can state that I have no major concerns, please see attached report for further details of 
minor issues and comments. 
  
I would also confirm that I am totally independent of your Council and have no conflicts of 
interest arising, at any level, from association with any Member, employee or supplier. 
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
 

S Morris 
 
 
Mrs Sandra Morris ACMA 


